
 
The Planning & Zoning Board of the City of Milford upon consideration and vote 
of said Board at its meeting held on January 5, 2010 hereby gives notice of 
Action Taken, a copy of which is on file in the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
1. 8-24 APPROVAL – PROPOSED ABANDONMENT – TWO PASSWAYS 
 

Request by Mayor James Richetelli for Section 8-24 approval  
under Connecticut General Statutes for the abandonment of  
Colonial Avenue/Riverside Drive Passways. (APPROVED) 
 

City of Milford  January 5, 2010 Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


